
Oregonians are already paying high Property 

Taxes. Added to the increased cost of food

and the recent hike in our PGE bill, this would 

cause undue financial stress for the people

you were elected to serve. It would lead to

more economic strife for residents and the 

will be harmful to businesses in our communities. 



